
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
17th September 2024 
 
 

Re: Sixth Form Home Study Periods 2024/25: (Year 12) 
  
Dear Student,  
  
Congratulations on performing so well in your GCSE’s and joining AMA Sixth Form. We are 
writing to make you aware that school will end on some days earlier than others.   
  
As you make the transition to your Level 3 courses you will be required to undertake a 
higher amount of independent study, to build on the knowledge and skills that are 
delivered in your lessons. Therefore, the below times are designated as home learning 
periods, where students will be required to work from home:   
  

Day  Home Study Arrangements  

Monday   
(Week 1 and 2)  

Year 12 Students leave the site at 12:30pm following their AM lessons if 
they do not have any timetabled lessons.   
Students work from home periods 4 and 5  

Tuesday  
(Week 1 and 2)  

Year 12 Students leave the site at 1.30pm following their AM lessons if 
they do not have any timetabled lessons.   
Students work from home period 5  

Wednesday  
(Week 1 and 2)  

Year 12 Students who have no timetabled lessons attend school at 
11am for Enrichment. Students leave site at 1.30pm following on from 
their session.  

Friday  
(Week 1 and 2)  

Year 12 Students will arrive for timetabled lessons at 10am.  

  
These timings will be different for any students resitting GCSE English or Mathematics. Any 
students who are highlighted as requiring additional support through our regular data 
reviews will also be required to attend additional sessions to the above times.    
 
The arrangements above take place with immediate effect.  
  
Thank you for your continued support and if you would like to discuss these arrangements 
with a member of the Sixth Form team, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
 

Continued on next page… 



 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr D Preston 
Assistant Head Teacher Sixth Form 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs H Kaur 
Head of Year 12 and Year 13 
 


